The LRP Committee is currently comprised of myself as Chair along with Lisa Welland, Kim Croft, Jeff Lamb and Bill Harrison. Alex Egan serves as an ex-officio member of the committee. We will recruit additional members as required based on skills/experience, attitude, and work ethic.

We have held 4 in person meetings this spring and summer along with 2 strategic plan meetings.

The priorities for LRP Committee for 2022 are as follows:

- -analyse the 2021 members survey results in particular the comments and suggestions, providing a summary of these results by category to the CGC executive and committee chairs for future action as deemed appropriate. (**Completed**)
- -compile a list of members who gave their names as willing to participate on a club committee or the board and share the names and contact info with all board members and committee chairs as potential volunteers. Email these members thanking them for offering to help out. (**Completed**)
- -communicate the survey results summary to all our members whether they participated or not. (**Completed**)
- review and amend the LRP terms of reference and ensure alignment with other committees in particular the Finance Committee. (**Ongoing**)
- -working with the Finance Committee recommend the membership and green fee rates for 2023. (Completed)
- prepare a capital reserve study for the club (Ongoing)
- lead and participate in a strategic planning process for CGC with the result being a 3-to-5-year strategic plan which will act as a roadmap for planning and decision making for the current and future management team and board of directors. The strategic planning process is well under way under the guidance of Mr. Andy Cutten, our facilitator. The next step in the process is to hold a members town hall meeting to get member input and feedback. The town hall meeting will be held on Sunday afternoon, September 18th from 3-5pm in our club boardroom. More details will be emailed to all members in the next few weeks. (**Ongoing**)

Respectfully Submitted

Ron McDonald

CGC LRP Committee Chair